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Letter from the Editor 
	

My	time	for	editing	has	come	to	an	end,	as	two	
years	have	quickly	passed!	

	
	

Participating	in	this	role	has	provided	me	an	opportunity	to	contemplate	
perspectives,	learn	new	information,	and	meet	new	people.		I	will	always	be	

grateful	for	this	opportunity	and	connection.	
	

This	e-Journal	was	a	‘long	time	in	the	making’	and	will	continually	prove	to	be	
a	valuable	leg	in	the	ARM	world.	It	provides	a	forum	for	colleagues	to	share	

ideas,	interesting	articles,	and	stay	informed	with	new		
trends	in	a	variety	of	professions.	

	
Many	thanks	to	Jack	Young,	our	outgoing	ARM	Chair,	for	his	dedication	and	
ambition	that	inspired	this	e-Journal--	and	who	solicited	my	involvement.	I	
know	this	journal	will	continue	providing	ASA	members	with	current	content	
applicable	to	appraisal	reviewers,	appraisal	managers,	and	litigation	support	

professionals	around	the	world.	
In	fact,	I	am	so	confident	in	Jack’s	capabilities	that	I	am	handing	him	the	editor	
reins	for	the	next	term!	I	know	he	will	continue	these	efforts	and	expand	the	

scope	of	this	important	work.		
	

Please	continue	to	invite	colleagues	and	interested	professionals	to	join	us	at	
the	ARM	table.	Individuals	from	all	professions	and	all	nations	are	encouraged	
to	contribute	to	this	compilation	of	intellect—our	ARM	reach	is	far	and	we	

have	elbow	room	for	everyone!		
(--my	ARM	references	have	no	end)	

Many	thanks,	again,	for	this	opportunity!	
		

-----------------------------------------------------	
All	ASA	ARM	members	are	invited	to	contribute	review	related	articles	and	content	for	

this	journal—join	us	and	submit	articles	or	announcements	today!	
Appraisal	Review—Litigation	Support—Management	Services—and	more	



	
	

The	ARM	Journal	–	Within	ARM’s	Reach	is	published	quarterly	and	shares	various	appraisal	
review	content.	This	venue	provides	news	articles	of	noteworthy	topics,	education,	
advancements,	course	offerings	and	announcements	that	unite	the	appraisal	review	
community	and	span	all	ASA	disciplines,	equally.	

Interested	in	obtaining	your	ARM	designation?	
Have	questions	on	how	the	ARM	designation	will	make	you	a	better	appraiser?	
Or	perhaps	you	completed	the	POV	courses	years	ago	and	you	feel	disconnected....	
Call	me	and	I	will	answer	your	questions	and	then	you	can	decide	if	the	Appraisal	Review	
designation	is	right	for	you	and	your	business	model.	ARM	Principles	of	Valuation	courses	
are	offered	several	times	a	year,	and	in	cities	all	over	the	country--including	several	
webinar	series	and	online	classes!	

If	you	only	need	to	complete	the	review,	application,	fee	part--ASA	can	help!	Contact	me	
for	report	help	and	connect	with	our	ASA	ARM	accreditation	specialist,	Olivia	Adams	for	
more	information	on	accrediting	.	.	.	because	ASA	has	open	ARMs	for	YOU!		

	
	

Consider	a	contribution	and	keep	innovation	and	information	.	.	.	
Within	ARM’s	Reach!	
	

Looking	forward	to	seeing	you	soon,	or	online!	
~	Melanie	
Send	article	contributions	and	inquiries	to:	Jack	Young,	jack@norcalvaluation.com	
And	contact	me	for	ARM	education	and	accreditation	inquiries!		
Melanie	Modica,	ASA,	ARM,	CFLC	
ARM	Publications	Chair	and	Editor	
melanie@modicafineart.com……Houston	713-306-7966	
	

	
The	ARM	Committee	hopes	you	stay	safe	and	stay	healthy	until	we	meet	again!	

 


